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1. The 2nd TEAMx Workshop took place online on Monday 10th - Wednesday 12th May 

and focused  on developing the plan for the TEAMx Observational Campaign (TOC). 
With more than 180 participants in total we had some very fruitful discussions 
about planned measurements and project ideas and a range of interesting 
presentations. Over the next few weeks, the Working Groups will prepare their 
comments on the draft plan and a revised version of the document will be shared later 
this summer. 

 
2. As not everyone was able to attend the workshop (or all sessions of the workshop), we 

would like to make the recordings of the meeting and one-slide summaries available 
under a password protected area on the TEAMx website which TEAMx members (but 
not the general public) will be able to access. If anyone has any issue with this, please let 
me know this week. 

 
3. Just a reminder that the Programme Coordination Office can provide a letter of support 

for TEAMx core and related projects. If you are planning a project as part of TEAMx or 
have already obtained funding and would like to feature your project on the TEAMx 
website, please get in touch. 

 
4. The TEAMx Memorandum of Understanding has recently been signed by 

the Department of Meteorology and Geophysics at the University of Vienna. There are 
now 27 research institutions and weather services affiliated with TEAMx. 

 

http://www.teamx-programme.org/resources-and-projects/
http://www.teamx-programme.org/teamx-projects/
http://www.teamx-programme.org/teamx-projects/
https://img.univie.ac.at/en/
http://www.teamx-programme.org/partners/

